SOCKTOBER Week is here!

Why participate in SOCKTOBER? Because every night in the United
States an estimated 600,000 people live on the streets and need simple
things to help get them through the night. One of the most sought-after
clothing item for those in need is new socks! People very rarely donate
new socks to the homeless, so there is a NEED!

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

1. Purchase or collect NEW socks from people, businesses, etc.
2. Bring them to school, and place them in the sock bins.
3. We will donate the socks to people in need in Lake County.

Help your neighbors get through tough times by providing warmth
and comfort with new socks.

KID PRESIDENT

Kid President and the SoulPancake.com website started this movement
and it has collected over one million socks over the last few years. Do
your part, help others, and lets ROCK SOCKTOBER!




SOCKTOBER - GRANT REWARD and CHALLENGE

. Students will get 1 bulldog buck for each pair of
socks they bring in (maximum of 5 bulldog bucks can be earned)

. The K-2 class with the most socks turned in and the
3-5 class with the most socks turned in will receive a
POPCORN PARTY with the PRINCIPALS!

. We will be collecting socks during the week of
October 23rd. Please turn socks into your
homeroom teacher.




